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 October 10, 2025 
 
 
Ms. Molly Magnis 
Records Access Officer 
Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 

 
Re:  Customer Migration Data – Request of Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 

for Trade Secret Status pursuant to 16 NYCRR § 6-1.3. 
Case 93-G-0932 

 
Dear Ms. Magnis: 
 
Enclosed with this letter are the following unredacted reports: 

 Customer Migration detailing the numbers and volumes for the energy suppliers (ESCOs) 
on the Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (Central Hudson) system for the 
month of September 2025. 

 Monthly Gas Data Reported by LDCs for  July-September 2025. 
 
The information in the Customer Migration report, if made available publicly, would likely cause 
substantial injury to the competitive positions of the ESCOs listed herein.  Additionally, the 
information provided in the Monthly Gas Data Reported by LDCs report is forward looking and 
could impact Central Hudson’s each ESCO’s procurement of gas supply, ultimately impacting 
end-use customers.  As a result, Central Hudson respectfully requests that the information in the 
attached documents be treated by the Public Service Commission (Commission) and the 
Department of Public Service as trade secret information and confidential commercial 
information pursuant to Public Officers Law Sections 87(2) and 89(2), and the Commission’s 
implementing regulation, 16 NYCRR § 6-1.3. Accordingly, Central Hudson requests that the 
attached unredacted documents be afforded all of the protections against public disclosure 
available for such information, as provided by law.  
 

Please contact me at 845-486-5299 or SEljamal@cenhud.com if you have any questions 
regarding this request. Thank you.  

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
 

Sam ElJamal  
Supervisor – Customer Accounting 


